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MARKET NOTICE 2015/062 
 

FTSE 100 Index – September 2015 Quarterly Review 

FTSE announced the quarterly changes to the FTSE UK Index Series as part of its September 2015 Review.  
 
FTSE 100 Index 
Constituent changes will be made following the September 2015 Quarterly Review, as described below: 
 
Entering the FTSE 100: 

SEDOL Company 

B02L3W3 Berkeley Group Holdings 

 
Leaving the FTSE 100:  

SEDOL Company 

0946580 Weir Group 

 
All constituent changes will be applied after the close of business on Friday, 18 September 2015 and will be 
effective on Monday, 21 September 2015. 
 
Further detailed information is also available from www.ftse.com or by contacting FTSE Client Services on +44 
(0)20 7866 1810. 
 
If you have any questions please call Derivatives Operations on +44 (0) 207 797 3617. 
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